

Mr. Keith Oliver, Mulvane, Kansas.

Dear Keiths

Your letter of July 29th is hereby acknowledged. I am glad that you were fortunate in winning a scholarship from one of our residence halls. That is a fine tribute to your academic ability.

a part of your expenses. About the best thing to do, Keith, is to get your enrollment out of the way and when we have your schedule we can have the work fit your schedule. We pay 35% an hour, and we will be glad to help you out.

What do you expect to major in, and how much work will you need? You doubtless realize that if you work for a part of your expenses at the residence hall, and if you work here also, it will entail quite a load. But a good student should be able to do it if he doesn't endeavor to work too much.

We will be very happy to have you here at the University of Kansas and I know that you will like K.U.

With all good wishes, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH